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Telehealth Advisory Committee 

Behavioral Health Best Practices Subcommittee 

February 3, 2022, 9:30 AM 
Virtual 

 

AGENDA 

1. Call to Order 
 

Dr. Sara Salek 

 

2. Welcome and Introductions   
 

Dr. Salek 

 

3. Telehealth Best Practices Review 

• Medical Literature Review 

• National Guideline Review 

• Other Guideline Review  

 

All 

 

4. Call to the Public 

 

Dr. Salek 

 

5. Next Meeting Dates 

 

Dr. Salek 

 

6. Adjourn 

 

Dr. Salek 
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